
Company response G4S: 
 
Dear Salma	
 
	
Thank you for contacting us regarding the recent reports on the investigation and 
findings of the Council on Ethics into G4S employment practices in UAE and Qatar.	
 
	
We have made the following statement, which has also been published on our 
website:	
	
“We welcomed the engagement with the Council on Ethics over the past three years 
and we wholeheartedly agree that migrant workers need care and support and deserve 
to be treated with dignity and respect at all times. We are committed to ensuring that 
they feel confident that they can raise any concerns they have about any aspect of 
their employment with G4S. 	
 	
We carried out a robust investigation into the issues raised by the Council on Ethics 
into G4S’s employment practices in Qatar and the UAE. We are making good progress 
on our action plan to reinforce our high standards in relation to employee recruitment 
and welfare provisions in the Middle East.	
 	
We have appointed a full-time Migrant Worker Co-ordinator (MWC) whose primary role 
is to conduct research into recruitment agencies, their practices and fees in each of 
the countries of origin, ensuring strict compliance with our code and that our policies 
and standards of employment are upheld.	
 


